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NOTICE OF STUDY COMPLETION
MISSISSAUGA ROAD / OLD MAIN STREET, BUSH STREET,

OLDE BASE LINE ROAD AND WINSTON CHURCHILL BOULEVARD
The Study

The Region of Peel has completed the Schedule ‘C’ Municipal Class
Environmental Assessment (EA) to develop a road design that addresses
safety, drainage, and pavement deficiencies on Mississauga Road / Old
Main Street, Bush Street, Olde Base Line Road and Winston Churchill
Boulevard. The approximate limits of the project area are illustrated on
the map.

The Process

The project team received input from interested stakeholders, the
public and agencies at an Open House, two Public Information Centres,
three Community Working Group meetings, and numerous agency
and stakeholder meetings. The team evaluated road improvement
alternatives, assessed the potential environmental effects of the
proposed improvements and developed reasonable means to mitigate
any adverse impacts.

Key Elements of the Recommended Design
The study recommends:

• A rural cross-section with paved shoulders and ditches for parts of Bush Street and Olde Base Line Road
• A semi-rural cross section with paved shoulders, mountable curbs and underground storm sewers for the

remainder of the study area
• Parking and a sidewalk through parts of Belfountain Village
• Modest profile adjustments to improve sightlines

Environmental Study Report

An Environmental Study Report (ESR) has been prepared to document the planning and decision making
process undertaken for this study. The results of the study will be available for review for 30 calendar days
starting June 30, 2014 and ending July 29, 2014. The ESR is available for review at the following locations:

Comments

Please visit our website: peelregion.ca/pw/transportation/environ-assess/mississauga-road-bush.htm for more
information. Please provide written comments to Gino Dela Cruz within the 30-day review period.
If the concerns cannot be resolved, you may request that the Minister of the Environment make an Order
for the project to comply with Part II of the Environmental Assessment Act, which addresses individual
environmental assessments. The Minister must receive requests for Part II Orders at the address below by
4:30 pm on July 29, 2014.

The Honourable Jim Bradley, Minister of the Environment
Ministry of the Environment, 77 Wellesley Street West, 11th Floor, Toronto, ON M7A 2T5

A copy of the Part II Order request must also be sent to:

The Region of Peel is committed to ensure that all Regional services, programs and facilities are inclusive and accessible for persons
with disabilities. Please contact the Project Manager if you need any disability accommodations to review the ESR.

With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record of the study. The study is being conducted
according to the requirements of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment, which is a planning process approved under Ontario’s
Environmental Assessment Act.
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Region of Peel, Town of Caledon, County of Wellington, Town of Caledon Library,
Clerk’s Office Clerk’s Office Clerk’s Office Belfountain Branch
10 Peel Centre Drive, Suite A 6311 Old Church Road 74 Woolwich Street 17247 Shaw’s Creek Road
Brampton, ON L6T 4B9 Caledon, ON L7C 1J6 Guelph ON, N1H 3T9 Caledon, ON L7K 0E8

Mr. Gino Dela Cruz, Project Manager, Region of Peel
10 Peel Centre Drive, Suite B, 4th Floor
Brampton, ON L6T 4B9
Tel: 905-791-7800 ext. 7805
Fax: 905-791-1442
E-mail: Gino.DelaCruz@peelregion.ca

Mr. Tyrone Gan, Project Manager, HDR
100 York Boulevard, Suite 300
Richmond Hill, ON L4B 1J8
Tel: 289-695-4622
Fax: 289-695-4601
E-mail: Tyrone.Gan@hdrinc.com

www.ontarioroof.com

Wanted
7 Homes tHat need roofing
7 homes in your area will be given the opportunity of
having an INTERLOCK metal roofing system installed on
their home at a reasonable cost.

This lifetime product is capturing the interest of
homeowners across the country who want to know this
will be the last time they will have to re-roof their home.
Our product is environmentally friendly and comes with a
transferable Lifetime LimitedWarranty with an excellent
choice of colours to complement your home and is going
to be introduced to your local market. Your home can be
a show place in your neighbourhood and we will make it
worth your while if we can use your home.

1-866-601-7366
Toll-Free 24 hours 7 Days a week

Congratulations
Andrew on your

graduation from CTK!

Good Luck at the
University of Waterloo!
Love Mom and Dad

Andrew Pundsack

Bob Facca of London, Ont. passed through Norval, George-
town and Acton last week with an escort by the Halton Hills 
Fire Department and reached the 1,000-km mark in Grandpa 
Bob’s 4,000-km Walk for Louie. Holding the ribbon as he 
passed the one-quarter mark of his walk were former George-
town residents Deanna and John Sykes (pictured above). Fac-
ca began his journey on May 12 in Quebec City and plans to 
reach the finish line for the walk in Winnipeg in December, 
while raising research funds for his six-year-old grandson Louie 
and all other young boys afflicted with the so-far-incurable 
Duchenne muscular dystrophy. He has been covering 20 kms 
per day and has nearly reached the halfway point in fundrais-
ing the eventual goal of $1 million.  Photo by Eamonn Maher

Grandpa Bob walks for Louie


